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Steak Sundae is a 

Cool Surprise for Kids

Columbia, MO (AgNewsWire) April is the “Month of the Young Child” and anyone who has children knows how difficult it can be to get them to eat nutritious foods.  To make it a little easier, the Missouri Beef Industry Council (MBIC) offers a fun idea for even the pickiest eaters – the Steak Sundae.   According to MBIC marketing director Dawn Thurnau, the treat can be made by alternating layers of mashed potatoes and chunks of steak with warm barbeque sauce or gravy in a sundae dish.

“Then on the top you put your chunks of steak with another little dollop of mashed potatoes and then a cherry tomato on the very top with some green onions.  So it looks just like a chocolate sundae, but tastes like an open-face roast beef sandwich,” said Thurnau.
The sundae is a fun way to provide kids with the essential ZIP of zinc, iron and protein in beef.  To make it even more fun, Thurnau suggests adding some zap to the zip with multi-colored Pop Rocks candy.

“It adds the color and then, of course, the sensation on your tongue.  And the fun thing about pop rocks is they don’t have such a strong flavor so you really don’t notice that there’s candy in it,” Thurnau said.  

More information about the Steak Sundae can be found on the Missouri Beef Industry Council website www.mobeef.org.  

###
The Beef Checkoff Program was established as part of the 1985 Farm Bill. The checkoff assesses $1 per head on the sale of live domestic and imported cattle, in addition to a comparable assessment on imported beef and beef products. States retain up to 50 cents on the dollar and forward the other 50 cents per head to the Cattlemen's Beef Promotion and Research Board, which administers the national checkoff program, subject to USDA approval.
 
This News Release is being distributed by AgNewsWire. Please provide to the appropriate reporter or editor at your organization or to others who will be interested in the content.  If you do not wish to receive future News Releases from AgNewsWire, please contact Chuck Zimmerman or you can telephone him at 573-896-5842 or by mail at 1600 Skyview Dr., Holts Summit, MO  65043.  
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